
MAXIS COMMUNICATIONS BERHAD 
 
Note to Editor: 
 
* Earlier this year, Maxis acquired a 51% stake in PT Natrindo 
Telepon Seluler which is on track to roll out its 2G and 3G 
services next year.  
 
** In India, licenses are granted according to areas called 
"circles", each of which corresponds generally to a state in 
India, with a few exceptions being (a) the four metro circles, 
which are essentially major cities (b) the collection of states 
in North East, which are aggregated as a single circle "North 
East" and (c) circles covering more than one state as a result 
of reorganisation and split in the states. 
 
Aircel Limited 
 
Aircel is a part of the Sterling Infotech Group (SIG). Aircel is 
Tamil Nadu's leading telecommunications company with a track 
record of making mobile telephony affordable to the masses. SIG 
promoted by Mr. C. Sivasankaran is a diversified conglomerate 
with interests in telecommunications, food & beverage and 
certified wellness. More information about Aircel is available 
on www.aircel.com. 
 
Information on the Indian Partner 
 
The Indian Partner is the special purpose vehicle that will be 
established by the Chennai based Reddy family for the purpose of 
their investment in the JVC. Amongst the businesses founded by 
this Reddy family are the Apollo Hospitals Group, the largest 
private hospital group in Asia and PPN Power. They also have 
interests in the electronics and financial sectors. 
 
Maxis Communications Berhad 
 
Maxis is Malaysia's leading telecommunications company and 
market leader that provides high quality voice and data services 
to more than 7 million customers. Its mobile postpaid and 
prepaid services are offered under the maxis and Hotlink brands 
respectively. The company reaffirmed its leading position 
through a clear strategy of developing premium brands, providing 
quality network and customer services and introducing innovative 
services and products.  
 
Maxis also offers domestic fixed line and international gateway 
services. Its broadband infrastructure includes fibre optic, 
microwave and VSAT technologies. Maxis also operates in 
Indonesia through its subsidiary, PT Natrindo Telepon Seluler. 
For more information on Maxis, please visit 
http://www.maxis.com.my/.  
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